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Welcome to the April/May Bulletin 

 

We have held our Heads and Stokes road sprint in the past month, It was a great 
event with 26 entrants including a group of drifters that ran on the short course, 

everyone had a great day from all accounts. 
 

This weekend we have our Kairangi Loop event out based at Roto-O-Rangi school. 
More helpers are required for this event to marshal and help with start line and finish. 

No experience necessary. Without helpers these events can't run. 

 
2017 marks 50 years of rallying in New Zealand.  There is a celebratory dinner is 

being held at the Claudelands Stadium in Hamilton on Saturday 19 August 
2017.  The dinner will celebrate our past and present New Zealand rally champions, 

New Zealand’s proud history in the international arena, as well as the Hamilton Car 
Club’s contribution to New Zealand rallying.  All profits from the 50th anniversary 

dinner will go to MotorSport New Zealand’s Elite Academy. Chris Ramsay is in need 
of more memorabilia to display on the night and also the car club will have a display 

of as many of our rally cars as possible, see the flyer below and Contact Chris for 
more details.  

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
THIS WEEKEND - Sat 6th May - 11am - Working bee in Gully behind clubrooms - we have more 

plants coming to be planted but first we need to clear more space in the gully, Bring a 

weedeater etc if you have one, Food will be provided. 

 

THIS WEEKEND Sun 7th May - Kairangi Loop Tarmac Bent sprint - Marshals and Helpers 

needed for this event, Contact Craig on 021 769 288 if you can help - ENTRIES and REGS HERE 

 

21st May - Ngutunui Hillclimb - New date for the postponed event.  Regs and entry forms 

HERE 

 

19th August - 50 years of NZ rallying dinner - Details below 

 

14 October Rally Waitomo - Lots of helpers still required for this event, This is going to be a 

round of the NZ rally championship.  
  

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    



 

 

Committee Contacts 
No calls after 9.00 pm please 

President                         Bruce Clothier        0212437403 

Club Captain                   Josh Martin            021 0538625 

Secretary                         Debbie Ramsay     021759592 
Treasurer                         Chris Ramsay        07 8532850     treasurer@hamiltoncarclub.org.nz 

Membership Secretary   Bill McEwan           07 8553260     memberships@hamiltoncarclub.org.nz 

Webmaster                      Bill McEwan           07 8553260 
Bulletin Editor                 Craig Benton         021769288      editor@hamiltoncarclub.org.nz 

 

Committee 
Andrew Watkins 

Paul Verryt 

Anton McClunie 

Glen Climo 
Gosia Zobel 

Bruce Airy 

 
Scrutineers    

Sean Elder 07 8565735   

Brandon Elder 027 288 2537 
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